[bookmark: _GoBack]MEMORANDUM


	TO:	Cape Elizabeth Town Council
	FROM:	Conservation Commission
	DATE:	April 27, 2015
	SUBJECT:	Gull Crest Camperee Request

Introduction

Casco Bay District Boy Scout Troop 30 has requested permission to hold a camperee event at Gull Crest on October 23-25th. In accordance with Sec. 18-5-4(h) of the Conservation Ordinance, Open Space Management, an event of this size requires review by the Conservation Commission, which then provides a recommendation to the Town Council. 

Recommendation

The Conservation Commission heard a presentation and reviewed an application from Troop 30 leaders at the April 14, 2015 meeting. The Conservation Commission unanimously passed the following motion:

To recommend to the City Council that Troop 30’s request for a permit to hold a camperee at Gull Crest be approved.  The land will be walked shortly prior to the event to determine if it is dry enough for the vehicles to park on.  The Commission will review management priorities to identify project work for the Scouts.

